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STS, Regina Chapter Events 
 

The Chapter Executive has decided to suspend 
large gatherings as a result of COVID-19.  As a 
result, the following events have been placed on 
hold:  Out To Lunch With The Bunch, 
Assemblies in September, October, November, 
February, March and April.  The Christmas 
Social as well as the Chapter AGM normally 
held in May 2021, are also affected.  The Stu 
Reilly Golf Tournament will not be held this 
year and has been rescheduled to September 10, 
2021.  The Annual Newsletter coming out in the 
second week of August will provide additional 
updates.  We will also use the emailed 
announcements to keep you updated.  Chapter 
Executive meetings will continue as planned 
since we hold these via teleconference.   
 
Until we can gather in large groups with the 
assurance that all attendees will be safe, our 
events will continue to be suspended. 
 

Regina Chapter 50th Anniversary 
 

The Chapter marks the 50th Anniversary of its 
founding on December 9, 2021. 
Recommendations from the Anniversary 
Planning Committee have been adopted by the 
Executive and will be covered in more detail in 
the Annual Newsletter.  COVID-19 means that 
for the immediate future, our anniversary 
celebrations will take place in a virtual setting 
only.  
 

25 Year Superannuate Recognition 
 

Each fall at our October Assembly we recognize 
our colleagues who mark the 25th year of 
retirement from the profession.  This year to 
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date, we have 37 people who superannuated in 
1995.  Unfortunately, it is unlikely that we will be 
able to gather as planned.  We will be mailing 
certificates to all honourees towards the end of 
August.  If you retired in 1995 and do not receive 
a certificate by September, please contact 
Committee Chair, Glen Thompson at (306) 522-
5598 or by email to:  glengolf@accesscomm.ca.  
If you superannuated while teaching in a division 
outside Regina and later moved to the city or 
region, it is possible that your date of retirement 
may not be on our Chapter records.  We want to 
ensure everyone is recognized.  We are also 
looking at ways to celebrate with the ‘class of 
1995’ in person once we have moved past the 
pandemic.  The Annual Newsletter will have this 
information as well for those who are not on the 
email list and who receive their newsletter via 
Canada Post. 
 

Creative Gallery 
 

Our website at reginachapter.sk.ca is being 
retooled to allow Chapter members to share their 
creative experiences during the pandemic.  If you 
have a craft, hobby or creative pursuit you’d like 
to share with a photograph or short video, you can 
forward a digital copy for posting on our website.  
Please send to Executive member Jack Elkington 
at jack.3m@sasktel.net who will coordinate with 
our Webmaster, David Statt.   
 

Stay Well 
 

I want to wish each of you an enjoyable summer.  
These are challenging times for everyone as we 
are cautious about our health while we try to find 
ways to connect safely with family and friends.  
 
Doug Still, President 


